PERCY J. EBBOTT
EIGHTEEN PINE STREET
NEW YORK

March 15, 1943

Dear Amon:

Just a note to let you know that I saw the item

in the New York Times mentioning that Amon, Jr. was missing
in the North Africa action area. I know this is a tremendous
strain on you but from reports which have come to us a great
many prisoners were taken by the Germans and Italians during
that particular period. We all hope most earnestly that is
the case with Amon rather than let any other tragic thought
go through our heads.

It must be a considerable satisfaction to you,
however, to have spent the time with him in England.

We shall all await further news with heartfelt
interest.

Sincerely,

) /%€ZD"€”%L~\

Mr. Amon G. Carter,
Fort Worth,
Texas.
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